
HCS HB 1203 -- CPR TRAINING

SPONSOR: Smith (155)

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass with HCS" by the Standing
Committee on Downsizing State Government by a vote of 10 to 0.

The following is a summary of the House Committee Substitute for HB
1203.

This bill allows certification for Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation
(CPR) training acquired as part of a professional or occupational
training to substitute for any required CPR training a prospective
foster care needs to meet before licensure.

The following is a summary of the public testimony from the
committee hearing. The testimony was based on the introduced
version of the bill.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that this bill will not force
individuals to go through double training for CPR if they are
already currently certified for it.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Smith.

OPPONENTS: Those who oppose the bill submitted written testimony.

Testifying against the bill was Arnie Dienoff.

Written testimony has been submitted for this bill. The full
written testimony can be found under Testimony on the bill page on
the House website.


